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To all 
HAHN-customers 

Date 31.10.2023 – KaS 
contact person: Mr. Karsten Schmitt 

        e-mail: k.schmitt@hahn-trafo.de 

 

RoHS-conformity declaration 
 
 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
We confirm that our components are free of 
 

cadmium (Cd), 
mercury (Hg), 
hexavalent 
Chromium (Cr6 +), 
polybrominated biphenyl (PBB), 
polybrominated diphenyl ether (PBDE), 
decabromodiphenyl ether (Deca-BDE), 
di (2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP), 
butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP), 
dibutyl phthalate (DBP), 
diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP). 
 
With regard to these prohibited substances, all of our products are according completely to the currently 
valid ROHS Directive (2015/863/EU). 
 

Our products can only contain lead compounds in the solder joint. This is the case if we have to use in 
the application a high-temperature solder, which is currently excluded from the ban. 
Official Journal of the European Union: L 174/103 of 01.07.2011 Section 7a, exception High temperature 
soldering. https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/DE/TXT/?uri=CELEX%3A32011L0065 
 

All pins of our products have been galvanically pure tinned since 2002. This ensures that 
in the case of further soldering processes no contamination can occur due to our lead bonding. 
 

Therefore, all our products comply with the mentioned EU directive and can be used in other applications 
Lead-free. 
 

We hope to have helped you with this information and will be happy to assist you in case of further 
questions. 
 

With best regards 
 
HAHN GmbH & Co. KG 
 
i. A. Karsten Schmitt 
e-mail: k.schmitt@hahn-trafo.de 
 

 
This letter was created electronically and is therefore valid without a signature! 


